関高ニューズレター2017 No.20

ALT ZAC 先生 離任挨拶

平成29年7月26日(水)

本校にて、5年間 ALT として勤務して下さった Zachary Cloward 先生。

関高校では任期が満了になりましたが、日本で新たな門出を迎える Zac 先生の言葉には生徒も職員も目頭が熱くなりました。





We spend a lot of time waiting hoping something will happen or good luck will come our way.

Sometimes luck does find us, and sometimes it doesn't. I say, make your own luck.

Find something you enjoy doing, something you can improve yourself with. Don't forget the good feeling of self-improvement, success, and the bitter feeling of failure.

These will help you continue on your path to what you really desire.

My time in Seki was like a dream. There were good days and bad days, but not a day went by I regretted. Seeing student all smile and enjoy time with your friends, I realized for the first time in my life, how much fun school life could be. Thank you for sharing your happiness with me. I'll carry it with me wherever I go.